
Take Order information 
 

Thank you very much for understanding our situation this past weekend and we do hope that our Scouting 

family was relatively unscathed during this rash of horrific incidents over the past few days. We pray for those 

impacted by the events and offer our support wherever possible. 

 

 

As to the TAKE ORDER POPCORN distribution, we are sorry about the delay, but here’s the skinny: 

 

 

Tomorrow morning from 9 – Noon, our Council Staff will be transferring the Popcorn at the warehouse in 

Oxnard to our Council Service Center here in Camarillo. 

 

 

Beginning at Noon tomorrow and during regular business hours (9am – 5pm) for the remainder of the week the 

popcorn will be available at the Scot Store. 

 

 

All we ask is that you please arrange with your District Executive (listed below) an amicable time for someone 

from your unit to pick up your remaining corn in Camarillo. 

 

 

Channel Islands District: Cindy Hernandez at cynthia.hernandez@scouting.org  

or by phone at 805-390-0019 

 

 

Conejo Valley District: Andrea McClellan at andrea.mcclellan@scouting.org or by phone at 805-320-7870 

 

 

Ronald Reagan District: Jermaine Bell at jermaine.bell@scouting.org or by phone at 805-827-0898 

 

 

Sespe District: Peter Nystrom at peter.nystrom@scouting.org or by phone at 626-318-6579 

Note: It may be possible to pick up later in the evening tomorrow, but due to a plethora of night meetings that 

our limited staff must tend to, the opportunity to access your popcorn outside of regular business hours might 

not be possible. 

 


